
 

SPICE ISLANDS INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

(Earlier known as Spice Islands Apparels Limited) 

Regd. Office: Unit No. 3043-3048, 3rd Floor, Bhandup Industrial Estate, Pannalal Silk Mills 

Compound, L.B.S. Marg, Bhandup (West), Mumbai – 400 078. 

Tel.: +91 (22) 6740 0800, 2282 3128 Fax: +91 (22) 22826167, Email-id: sales@Spiceislandsindia.Com 

CIN NO: L35101MH1988PLC050197 

Date: June 01, 2024 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Listing Compliance Monitoring Cell, 

24th Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001 

 

Sub: Intimation of submission of application under Regulation 31A of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 
BSE CODE: 526827 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulation, 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations’), we wish to inform you 

that Spice Islands Industries Limited (Earlier known as Spice Islands Apparels Ltd) 

(“the Company”) has submitted an application to the BSE Limited on December 04, 

2023 towards the reclassification of below mentioned Individuals from “Promoter” 

Category to “Public” Category Shareholder of the Company in terms of Regulation 

31A of SEBI Listing Regulations. 

 

List of promoters seeking reclassification is given below: 

 

Sr. No. Name of promoter seeking reclassification from Promotor Group to 
Public 

1 Mr. Umesh Mohan Katre 

2 Ms. Seema Umesh Katre 

3 Umesh M Katre HUF 

4 Mohan G Katre HUF 

5 Ms. Anjaliben Shyambhai Shevade 

 

We hope that you would find our submission in order and request you to consider 
and approve the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

For Spice Islands Industries Limited 
 
  
Arti Lalwani 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership no. A59871 
 
Place: Mumbai 
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